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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams about the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic.


	Have you submitted your weekly data for the COVID-19 test distribution service?

Contractors who have signed up to provide the NHS community pharmacy COVID-19 lateral flow device distribution service are reminded that they must record a range of information on the NHS Business Services Authority's Manage Your Service (MYS) portal by close of business on the pharmacy’s last trading day of each week, including the wholesaler supplying the tests and the quantity of cartons received.

Some contractors are forgetting to enter this data on a weekly basis, but it is critical that this data is submitted to support the monitoring of the service by NHS Test and Trace (for example, as part of the planned review of the service in June 2021) and to ensure compliance with their contractual responsibilities.

Learn more about submitting weekly COVID-19 test distribution service data



Keep up-to-date on COVID-19 with our hub page: psnc.org.uk/coronavirus
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